
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AIMS – Queensland Subcommittee Annual Report September 2019   
 

To all AIMS Members,   
 

2019 has been a year of steady progress for the AIMS QLD Subcommittee, with a few items 

successfully completed, and some currently in development. Below is a summary.    

In 2019 the following activities were successfully undertaken in Queensland;    

- Moranbah Technology day was a success, with a good turnout. High school students attended 

again this year, a great way of engaging educational institutions 
- QLD Surveyor Registration candidate session was also a success, with around 6 candidates and 3      

       mentors on the day 
- Ken Cross initiated a survey history project which will be ongoing over the coming years 

-      AIMS is presenting at Otago University in September this year to promote the AIMS group and   

       represent mine surveying 

- QLD mentoring framework developed and endorsed by AIMS board, will be finalized and available 

through the website to current AIMS members in the coming months. 

Continuing in 2019 and early 2020 the subcommittee will continue to progress with the following;   

- Run a second candidate workshop, location and dates TBC     
- Organise and host the annual AIMS networking events   
-      Review options to organise and host additional AIMS training days for members 

-      Implement the QLD AIMS Mentoring program to AIMS members. 

  

Subcommittee members, I thank you for your efforts in 2019 and look forward to your continued  

input and contribution in 2020.   

Kind regards,   
 
 
 
 
 

Quentin Albertyn 

Chairman of AIMS QLD Subcommittee  

 


